
 

 

 

 

MANAGER’S REPORT 6/6/2016 

 

1.  ASHFORD AVE BRIDGE:  The bridge contractor will begin moving barricades in place on 
Wednesday to begin closure of the south side of bridge. Striping and new traffic pattern will 
begin on Thursday. Demolition will begin shortly after. Demolition will start on the Dobbs Ferry 
side of the bridge to allow time for Suez and MVM to complete work on the Ardsley side of the 
bridge. The right turn lane southbound to 9A will remain in place.  

2. TAX BILL PAYMENT DUE:  Please be advised that the Village property tax bills were mailed 
out last week.  The first installment of the tax bill became payable June 1, 2016, and  is payable 
without penalty through the end of the business day (4:00 pm) Thursday, June 30.  Payments 
received in person after June 30, or arriving by mail with a postmark of July 1 or later or no 
postmark at all, are subject to a penalty as prescribed by New York State Real Property 
Law.  Please bear in mind that no Village official is empowered to waive penalties for any 
reason.  Should you have any questions, please contact Village Treasurer Marion DeMaio at 
693-1550.       

 


